
What happened in Suffield during WWI? 
	

Middle school students of Suffield School, 1918, in front of Suffield Academy’s S. Kent Legare Library 
	

Suffield Academy Students Present
On April 24th 7:00-8:00pm at Suffield’s Senior Center 

	

How can we imagine daily life in Suffield during WWI? Suffield Academy’s 
American Studies students investigated Suffield's wartime home front this winter 
and networked with other Connecticut historians to discover original history 
about Suffield. Please join us and learn from this multi-media presentation about 
life in Suffield one hundred years ago and appreciate how this global event 
propelled our community into the modern era.  
	
Suffield Academy students will present during the April 
meeting of the Suffield Historical Society. All Society 
meetings are open to the public, and newcomers are 
most welcome. Residents with questions should email Bill 
Sullivan at bsullivan@suffieldacademy.org .           


